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K-2 and Support Classes Are Off To The Circus!!! Circus Skills Excursion 

 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

Next week, students in Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2, as well as students in our Family Classes, will 
be heading to Hudsdon’s Circus at Berrambool to take part in a Circus Skills Workshop in the big top! 
Students will get to experience juggling, using hoola hoops, trying out diabolos and more in the centre 
of the big top! They will also do a backstage tour, getting to see where everyone gets ready for the 
circus. Students will also do a meet the animals tour.  

Travel/Excursion Dates: Students will be travelling to and from Berrambool via bus, and attending their excursion as follows: 
Date Group Bus Pick Up Circus Fun! Return Trip 
Thursday, March 17 Year 2 9.10am 9.30am – 11am 11.10am 
Thursday, March 17 Year 1 11.40am 12.00-1.30pm 1.40pm 
Friday, March 18 Family Classes 9.10am 9.30am – 11am 11.10am 
Friday, March 18 Kindy 11.40am 12.00-1.30pm 1.40pm 

 
Cost: The cost for each child is $25 which includes the workshop, animal tour and bus travel – Pay online via https://merimbula-
p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
Students will not have time to attend the side shows or purchase items on the day.  

Permission notes and payment are due by 9am Monday, March 14 (next week). We apologise for the short notice, but did not 
want our students to miss out on this wonderful opportunity. If the event is cancelled by Hudson’s circus due to extreme weather, 
or if the grounds are too wet, payments will be refunded. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Michelle Hulme - Principal 
Wednesday, March 9, 2022 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
K-2 and Support Classes - Circus Skills Excursion 
Please return to the office by 9am Monday, March 14 

Dear Ms Hulme, 
 

My child _________________________________________________ of class _______ has permission to travel by bus to/from 
Berrambool to attend the Hudson’s Circus Skills Excursion (and animal/backstage tour) on Thursday, March 17 (Year 1 and 2)/ 
Friday, March 18 (Family Classes and Kindy). I understand that there are safety measures in place. I am aware that weather-related 
refunds are permitted. Further to this I understand that part or full payment for the excursion may be lost should COVID restrictions 
prevent it from going ahead. I understand if this is the case, the school will only refund any money that has been refunded to the 
school. I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public 
Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is a risk that 
my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at the event. I confirm that my child will not attend if 
displaying any symptoms of illness and/or if directed to isolate under NSW Health orders. I understand that if my child cannot attend, 
for any reason, but the excursion goes ahead, all payments will be forfeited.  
I have made an online payment ($25) Receipt #: ____________________ 

Allergies/Things to be aware of:________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Caregiver (Name): ________________________________ Signature: _____________________ Date: _________________ 
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